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Reminders:   

• Jan 9th District PD Day 

• Jan 10th Site PD Day 

• Jan 11th Teacher Workday 

• Jan 12th First Day Back for Students 

• Jan 16th Martin Luther King Jr. Day (No School)  

• Jan 17th Board Meeting 6:30pm at District Office 
 

Jan 10th PD Day Agenda 

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                                                       
A = Academically Advanced                                                    
I = Independent Learner                                                
N = Noteworthy Citizen                                                 
T=Technologically Savvy 

Vision 
SMHS develops clear, 
unified practices and 

policies for all 
stakeholders in order to 

continually improve 
student learning.   

Mission 
SMHS assures that all 

students achieve the high 
levels of learning required 

for success in college, 
career, or post-secondary 

training.    



This week in Athletics: 

 

 

From the principal 

I hope everyone is enjoying the last few days of Winter Break and that you’ve had a 

chance to spend time resting and enjoying friends/family. Although I love a good break 

as much as the next person, I am looking forward to returning to our meaningful work at 

SMHS. As you know, we have a lot of good stuff before us this spring which all begins 

next week.  

Please review the above “reminders” for next week’s activities and dates. Classified 

staff, you should have been notified of your return date by your immediate supervisor (it 

varies between Jan 9th, 10th, 11th , and 12th). Teachers, you should have heard from 

your DC regarding events on Monday, Jan 9th, and can use the above “Jan 10th PD 

Agenda” to help answer questions regarding Tuesday.   

I feel this coming semester will be a breakout opportunity for SMHS. Though still feeling 

some residual effects from the COVID closures, we are in a positive place to complete 

the “reset” process to the procedures and successes we enjoyed before COVID events 

caused us to slow our course. This will be the focus for much of our discussion during 

Tuesday’s PD Day and as well as the focus for the 2nd semester.  

I think we all agree that SMHS is a special place and that the work we do is critical to 

the young people who go to school here. Though it is tough to say goodbye to a well-

deserved Winter Break, I really am anxious to get back to work. Together, I truly believe 



we have the students, and the staff to continue to do great things here. Enjoy your last 

few days of break and be ready to return for another great semester at SMHS.  

Sincerely, 

 

(Steve Campbell, Principal SMHS) 

 


